
The RTS and the amended application for the above SSD project have been reviewed.

It is noted that the secondary water management facility has been removed in the amended 
application, and that an additional outcome of that action will result in no adverse impact to the 
‘Hallwood’ potential heritage item. It is also noted that the amended plan includes groundwater 
investigation and a test bore identified as TB05, situated to the north of the mine footprint
(within the Cabonne LGA).

Council has no additional comment or requirements of the amended development proposal, 
beyond those comments provided as part of the initial consultation phase.

Regards
HJ Nicholls
Acting General Manager
Cabonne Council

http://www.dpie.nsw.gov.au/
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